
 

               

 

 

Open Morning Tours 2021 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Redland Green School are holding a number of open mornings for the parents 

of prospective Year 7 students (for the September 2022 intake only).  Each 

event will start promptly at 9.15am and will generally last an hour.  There will be 

a welcome talk followed by a tour of the school escorted by students. These 

tours are by appointment only. 

 

The following dates are available:- 

Wednesday 15 September    Thursday 16 September  

Monday 20 September   Thursday 23 September  

Wednesday 29 September    Friday 1 October  

Monday 4 October         Tuesday 5 October  

Wednesday 13 October   Friday 15 October 

Tuesday 19 October                              Thursday 21 October 

 

Places are limited on each date. If you would like to attend, please telephone 

the school on 0117 353 3200 to book an appointment, letting us know which 

date you are interested in, how many people will be attending, confirmation that 

your child is in Year 6, which school your son/daughter is currently at and a 

contact phone number. If you wish to speak to a member of the SEN team, a 

short appointment can be booked at the end of the tour. Please mention this at 

the time of booking. 

 


